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Here is my opinion:

1. The 2033 goal for affordable housing is too distant.
2. The planned sanctioned campsites are too little too late.
3. Letting more criminal behavior go unpunished is the wrong direction.
4. We need case workers assigned to achieve individual long-term solutions
5. Tents don't work in freezing weather and heatwaves. We need better-run shelters with

regulated requirements, so that people won't refuse to go to them.
  a. Separate shelters for those who don't use drugs
  b. Surveillance and security
  c. Adequate heating and cooling
  d. Adequate restrooms, with staff on duty required to keep them clean
  e. Minimally, snacks and hot and cold drinks
  f.  Relaxing pop music for calming
  g. Non-allergenic fragrance emissions to prevent unpleasant odors
  h. Portable panels 8 feet long by 4 feet high available, for separation where needed 

From Joanne Fleck, a resident of Portland.
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